September 3, 2003

Council Chambers

The Yacolt Town Council met in a workshop session on September 3, 2003, at 7:00 p.m.  Councilmembers present were Tindall-Ellis, Case, Smith, Messer, and Mason.  Visitors, Laura Van Tassell and Wes Moehnke, were also present.

The Council reviewed the Town Engineer’s cost estimates for various segments of two suggested CDBG project proposals.  


The session was adjourned at 7:45 p.m.  There was no action taken at the meeting. 
